

PSA Meeting Friday 10th March 2017 – Agenda

Item	Notes	Agreed Actions
1. Film night	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Proposed for Thursday 30th March at 5:30 (finish time TBC depending on running length of film) • Becky has made posters and flyers to go out with children ASAP – cut off for buying tickets Tuesday 28th March so we can purchase the correct amount of snacks • Do we want to keep the price at £3 per child (including drink, hot dog, popcorn)? • Do we want to provide the same snacks? • Which children will be invited – proposed by school to limit to KS1 and KS2, split in Nursery class and hall • Need to decide on films to advertise – suggestions please 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Agreed will go ahead • Volunteers to help: Nicky (provisional), Meriel, Dinah, Natasha, Charlotte, Bobbie • Charlotte to check paper bags for popcorn and purchase more if needed • Price and snacks will be the same • Nicky and Silene to make popcorn on the day (Thurs 30th March), Brenda and Natasha to make sandwiches • Suggested films: Secret Life of Pets, Zootropolis, BFG, Jungle Book, Moana – Becky to research.
2. Update on playground equipment	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Meriel/Becky to update on the playground equipment that the PSA are raising funds for 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Currently £7000 in bank account, allowing for approx. £2000 on theatre trips in Winter, the PSA approved spending approx. £5000 on playground equipment (in principle) • Equipment needed to replace current 'outdoor classroom' which is rotting • Becky/Meriel to provide some photos of possible options at next meeting • PSA also agreed to spend £500 on playground equipment, e.g. balls, hoops etc. • PSA agreed to keep £500 every year in bank account to raise funds for longer term projects (e.g. replacing the large equipment)
3. Further proposed fundraising events	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Proposed by the school for the summer term: summer fair and busking at Oval tube. • Would the PSA like to organise any further events? Cake sales? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PSA will support the school in running the summer fair as in previous years • Becky will liaise with Matt/LMM to organise a busking event at Oval tube in the summer term • PSA proposes to run 2 x ice lolly sales and 3 x cake sales in the summer term – Becky to check school diary and confirm dates

4. AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Concerns were raised over the future of the Triangle Adventure playground and how Ashmole parents can support it	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Charlotte gave out information sheet from the Triangle and explained the process for supporting them – has to go through the Triangle itself• School was asked to support by disseminating information – Becky said that this needs to come from the Triangle rather than parents, will wait to hear more from them
--------	--	--